The Greenfield Public Library Board met on Tuesday March 8, 2022, at 5:30.

Present were Library Director, Tracy Wing, board members Julie Derby, Marilyn Nickel, Lois Houghtaling,
Kevin Nelson, John Clark, Pam Kincaid, and Paul Nelson.

The meeting was called to order.
Minutes: John moved with a second by Paul to approve the minutes. The board voted approval.
Committee Reports: none.

Librarian’s report: On March 16 Tracy will present at a luncheon conference for senior at the Haven's
Building.

During school conferences the library will have an information booth at the Elementary School for
summer reading program.

Work is being done on activities for children before Farmer’s Market.
March 17 will be the first Chamber coffee and Chat, hosted by the library.
The library will be included in the Chamber’s website.

The e-mail address will be changing.

The next meeting will be held April 5.

Julie moved with a second by Pam to adjourn the meeting.



